

---

**From:** Larry Visoski [REDACTED]  
**Sent:** Friday, February 15, 2019 2:21 PM  
**To:** Je vacation  
**Subject:** Heli update

Jeffrey

Just got this text from Matt the Heli broker: he said we could probably get o=r old heli for \$2.9M,, see Matt's message below:

Larry,

Ok I can probably do that. It's going up to the ceo. They are decidi=g if they even want to part with both. I think they will definitely sell th= one at 2.9. They may want to keep N152AE until the summer or so. And if th=y do want to sell both we just got a 2.5m offer on N152AE so we may pursue t=at one. This text is just bw me and u let me get the formal response first = Sent from my iPhone=<?xml version=.0" encoding=TF-8"?> <!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">

<plist version=.0">

<dict>

<key>conversation-id</key>  
<integer>333293</integer>  
<key>date-last-viewed</key>  
<integer>0</integer>  
<key>date-received</key>  
<integer>1550240440</integer>  
<key>flags</key>  
<integer>8590195717</integer>  
<key>remote-id</key>  
<string>900276</string>

</dict>

</plist>